
Kenmore Primary School Term 4 Summer Newsletter 

It is hard to believe that another year in Kenmore Primary School has 
come to an end and it is time to part ways for the Summer break. 

We have been absolutely delighted to welcome our Kenmore families 
back into our school to share so many wonderful events this term, 
including the Wee Robbie, Sports Day and our end of term showcase. 
Have another look at our busy year, by clicking on the link here:

https://youtu.be/lMKHam-fc_Y

There have been so many highlights this term that have created life-
long special memories for all our pupils, including canoeing on Loch 
Tay, drumming with Russell, The Keep Scotland Beautiful Upstream 
Battle project, gaining our Eco flag and many more. 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our Kenmore 
Families a safe, happy and relaxing summer break .We will look 
forward to seeing everyone after the summer (Term starts Wednesday 
17th August) and we wish our pupils who are moving on the very best of 
luck.

Best wishes
The Kenmore Staff Team

https://youtu.be/lMKHam-fc_Y


Mr. Hobson and P1-3, Term 4 

P1-P3 have had a busy term and have enjoyed many 

activities. Kayaking was brilliant fun and we got to go 

round Seagull Island and Queen Sybilla’s Island to visit the 

castle and church there. The Wee Robbie and Sports Day 

were great fun and it was brilliant having our families there 

to cheer us on and share our achievements. The barbeque 

was great too with yummy hot-dogs and burgers. 

Tuesdays were busy, when we got to work in the garden 

with Barrie planting vegetables. We were also excited to 

start drumming lessons with Russell and we learned lots of 

different beats and rhythms. We took part in the Tattie 

Project and learned about the life and uses of the humble 

tattie with Professor Potato.  We are pleased that our 

tatties are growing so well and are looking forward to some 

delicious tattie recipes when we come back after the 

holidays. 

Gangsta Granny was a big hit with our class. We read the 

book with Mr Hobson, and it was funny and a wee bit sad 

too. The show at Perth Theatre was the best thing about 

Gangsta Granny even better than the movies.  We have 

decided that old people are just young people with wrinkles 

and are just as much fun as kids are. 



Miss Oliver, Miss Edwards and P4-7, Term 4 

What a busy term we have had! Starting off with cycling workshops 
with Kat, weekly gardening sessions with Barrie and weekly 
drumming tuition with Russell. 
P5s began their kayaking sessions and working towards their Paddle 
Discover Award and everyone enjoyed kayaking and canoeing 
sessions, funded by the Gannochy Trust. 
The Gannochy Trust also funded our first ever Kenmore Primary 
School Munro Challenge, which saw all our Primary 6/7 pupils 
conquer Beinn Ghlas. 

We all had great fun at the Highland Perthshire Rugby Festival, 
coming in 2nd and 3rd place, which was a fantastic result! 
This has been a very sporty term indeed, as we have also enjoyed the 
Wee Robbie, Sports Day, County Sports and tennis tuition. 

P6/7 pupils also completed a sponsored litter pick from Kenmore to 
Aberfeldy, to raise money for our ski trip. 
We entered the Fortingall Art Competition.

After a wonderful term together, we would like to wish Rhona, 
George, Katie, Christopher and Liam all the very best for next 
session. We will miss them all! 


